
GUESS THE 
WEIGHT OF 

THE PUMPKIN

ENTRIES TO SCHOOL OFFICE

18TH TO 21ST OCTOBER

50P PER GUESS

WINNER TAKES THE 
PUMPKIN HOME ON 21ST

OCTOBERTHE PUMKPIN WILL BE AVAILABLE ON THE SCHOOL PLAYGROUND TO VIEW ON TUESDAY 18TH OCTOBER. 

SPECIAL THANK YOU TO MR & MRS CHICK FOR THEIR GENEROUS DONATION.


